
  

 

 

 

 
 

 

PUBLIC SERVICE ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

TEMPORARY POOL CLOSURE UNTIL AUGUST 20  
 

AUGUST 18, 2017 (IQALUIT, NUNAVUT) - The City of Iqaluit wishes to advise 
residents that the Aquatic Centre pool is closed for annual pool maintenance until 
Saturday, August 19th. The pool will reopen on Sunday August 20th for regular 
hours. 
 
For additional information, please call Guest Services at 975-8544 

The City apologizes for any inconvenience.   
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For additional information, please contact: 
 
ANDREA SPITZER 
COMMUNICATIONS MANAGER 
CITY OF IQALUIT 
EMAIL: A.SPITZER@CITY.IQALUIT.NU.CA 
 


